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All licensed and certified teachers (including specials teachers), 
interventionists, PT/OT/ST, Counselors, Principals, and  

Assistant Principals are able to shop starting August 8.*  

The details are as follows: 
•	 Crayons’ shopping calendar and store hours may be found HERE. 

•	 Upon arrival at Crayons, you will be asked to show your CPS employee badge. Your email 
and driver’s license will NOT be sufficient. We MUST see your employee badge. 

•	 No appointments are necessary in order to shop and Crayons no longer has assigned 
shopping weeks. 

•	 Shopping may be in-store or online. 

•	 If you take five minutes to register HERE prior to your visit, you will have much smoother 
and quicker access to the store upon arrival. (If you already have an account with us from 
last year, no need to make a new one, just come on in!) 

••	 If you qualify to be covered by the district: When signing up for a new account you only 
need to hit the submit button at the bottom of the first page. Do not click ‘Accept & 
Proceed to Payment’ on the next screen. The process will be completed upon check-in 
at the store. 

QUESTIONS? 
Please contact Caitlin Philpott at cphilpott@crayons2computers.org or call 513.482.6804.

*Civil service employees will not be covered but may still be eligible to shop. See our shopping policies.
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Crayons to Computers is thrilled to share that, once again, the Board of Education of 
Cincinnati Public Schools (CPS) has approved the district’s covering the shopping access 

fee for CPS licensed and certified teachers for the 2023-2024 academic school year.  

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/576d20679de4bb8477fa4306/t/646f9e065e9aa5681f5d12a9/1685036550286/2023-24+Shopping+Calendar.pdf
https://teachersfreestore.com/Crayons/ttlogin.aspx
mailto:cphilpott%40crayons2computers.org?subject=
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/576d20679de4bb8477fa4306/t/647f8e325f96b94ba221402c/1686081074693/2023-2024+Shopping+Policies+SCHOOLS.pdf

